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Friday, November 5, 2021 

Dear Cuba-Rushford Families, 

Allegany County Department of Health reached out to Cuba-Rushford Central School and is 
looking to partner with our school district by offering the COVID-19 pediatric vaccine to children 
ages 5-11. If the vaccine was offered through a mobile unit on school grounds by our district, 
would parents or guardians be interested in having their child vaccinated? 

This survey is intended to see if there is an interest in providing this as a pass-through service 
through our school and to determine the number of vaccines needed to meet the interest. 

Please check a box below: 

YES, I am interested ______ 

NO, I am not interested ______ 

Please return this questionnaire to your child’s homeroom teacher for each child in your 
household between the ages of 5-11. 

At this time, the district has not been informed when these vaccine sessions will be available.   

The district will not be allowing any vaccinations to take place without written permission 
explicitly granted by a parent or legal guardian.  There will be a formal consent form. 

Thank you very much! 

 

Carlos Gildemeister 
Superintendent of Schools 
Cuba-Rushford Central School 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Where should this form go to?  
Parent àHomeroom Teacher àNurse à Cindy Bichler à Allegany Health Department 


